

November 20, 2017

On October 24, 2017 at the Full Student Senate Meeting, President of the Faculty Senate Donnetrice Allison presented their Resolution "Naming AC Campus Event Space in Honor of Ms. Fannie Lou Hamer" asking the Student Senate to support. The Student Senate unanimously voted in support of the Faculty Senate Resolution. We look forward to honoring Ms. Fannie Lou Hammer and her dedication to civic engagement and social justice at the Atlantic City Campus.

President Victoria Dambroski

Vice President Stephanie Hanvey